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Christmas Raffle > €5k raised 

 

School and COVID-19   

 
Dear Parents, 
 

On behalf of the PTA, I would like to wish you all a very happy New Year.  

 

The PTA are looking forward to organising more activities this year and   

with restrictions allowing, perhaps an event on site as the year progresses. 

 

As always you can contact the PTA with any queries, suggestions or  

offers of help on pta@sionhillcollege.ie 

Olivia McGowan, Chairperson 

 

Save the Date - Friday 28th January for the Sion Hill annual School Quiz  

Rehearsals are going well for the girls in Transition Year who are working on a production of the ‘The Little Mermaid’ 

with every TY student involved in some way, working hard with the Musical Team and teachers to ensure the show 

will be a great success. The show will be postponed to a slightly later date in the year to hopefully have a live 

audience, so date to be announced depending on the government restrictions. 

Sion Hill School Musical   

A reminder to all parents that restrictions are still in place and that the co-operation and assistance of the whole 

school community is essential to reduce the risk of spread of COVID-19, and to protect the health and safety of 

teachers and students and keep our school safe and open. Please make sure you check the HSE guidance often 

so you are up to date on current advice https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/covid19/preventing-the-spread/child-

returning-to-school-or-childcare/ 

 

 

Thanks to your huge support with our Christmas raffle, we have raised over €5,000! This is a fantastic result, so our 

thanks again to all of the generous contributions and support to make this happen.  We are still deciding where this 

money will be spent, but it will benefit all of the pupils in the school, whatever is decided. Hopefully we will have an 

update in our next newsletter.   

 

Annual School Quiz Night 

Planning is underway for the annual Quiz Night and for the second year this will be held as an online event on 

Friday 28th January (details TBC).  So start organising your teams, and brush up on your general knowledge for 

what will most definitely be a fun night, with the PTA sponsoring a prize for each round.  Details to be announced 

shortly. 
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